
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our new topic about bears has got off to a fantastic start when the children went on a 
Bear Hunt and made their own binoculars.  We all had a wonderful day dressing up and  
celebrating books that help us learn about diversity. All the children contributed in 
such a mature and knowledgeable way about the world in which we live in.   

“We can’t go under it, we can’t go over it!” Grace enjoyed trying on a hajib after we 
read ‘The proudest blue.’ Grace said “The girl Asyia Is a Muslim and that’s why she 
wears the special scarf called a hajib when she goes to secondary school.” 


